
GSEducationalVersion

The primary goal of the planned structure is to provide a solution to the
needs arising from the extreme weather conditions affecting the
settlement of Marou, primarily floods and water shortages. All this is
done in a way that does not cause damage to the current natural
structure. During the creation of the concept, both the locals and the
respect we show for nature had a great influence. This is also reflected
in the resulting design.

The central element, which is an architectural form evoking a flower, is
delicately connected to the stream found in the area. This association is
further strengthened by the interlocking surface of the solar panel roof
structure and the spectacular, organic design of the water lenses. The
funnel-like shape of the roofs evokes the hibiscus flower, and their
functional purpose is to maximize the use of sunlight and effectively
collect rainwater.

The building complex consists of several interconnected circular units.
The water, which serves as the guiding line of the design, first arrives in
shallow pools that also act as a visual element, from which it flows
through coconut fiber filters into underground storage tanks. The flow
and transparency between the individual units override everything,
resulting in a gently blending spatial organization. Under the roof
structures, there are community spaces, sleeping cabins and relaxation
zones, in which complete comfort is ensured by natural ventilation and
shading. Offering visitors a retreat, a community experience and a
connection with nature at the same time.
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